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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Friday 18th March, we will be raising money for Comic Relief by asking pupils to come 
to school wearing red and wacky hair! Pupils can wear their own clothes with something as 
simple as red socks or a red hairband. No uniform is needed that day. If it is their PE or 
Forest School day please make sure what they chose to wear is suitable for physical activity. 

There will also be a competition to design your own superhero potato. Pupils can bring these 
designs with them to class next Friday, and the competition is free to enter! 

We will also be holding a comedy show in the hall so please can children practise their 
comedy acts and jokes. 

Suggested donation is 50p – please send into school in an envelope. 

Kind regards 

 

Wendy Davenport 
Admin Assistant 
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